
Quarterly Program Issues Report for KTUP Quarter 3 2023 

 

Our system for capturing program issues reports from our programmers was broken when our 

contracted web developer put our new website online. They removed our form filing extension and we 

no longer have access to previous entries. The new form filing extension was setup up with the wrong 

password and we only have one entry for the quarter. 

I attest that our programming format did not change and we have continued to bring community voices 

to our station. The new entry system is now functioning and ready for next quarters report. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Danielle Meyer 

Technical Coordinator KTUP 98.3 FM  


